
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

12th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Happy New Year and welcome to Term 4.  

 

Diary Dates 
Friday 9th February: Last Day of Term 3 

Monday 19th February: INSET Day (school closed to all pupils)  

Tuesday 20th February: Start of Term 4 

 

Anti-Bullying Policy 

Many thanks to those who were able to attend our anti-bullying workshop just before 

Christmas and contribute to our anti-bullying policy. Please find attached a copy of 

the policy, which can also be found on our school website: Denton School Website - 

Policies I have also attached Appendix A of the policy separately; Appendix A 

contains key summary information for parents and carers.  

 

Boys’ Football Team 

Congratulations to the Year 5&6 Boys’ Football Team, who beat Meridian yesterday 

evening 5-0. A great team performance!  

 

FADS Playground Works 

A huge thank you to FADS and everyone who supports them for our key stage two 

playground works. We have a much improved Quiet Garden, including a new 

decking area at its entrance, plus a brand new sandpit which will open in the next few 

weeks. Thank you.   

 

Reception places for September 2024 

Please note the deadline for applying for a place in Reception for September 2024 is 

Monday 15th January. If you attend our nursery and would like your child to join us in 

Reception you MUST apply via East Sussex School Admissions: 

https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/education-learning/schools/admissions 

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you have a good weekend.   

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


